

Mudeford Community Infants School

Queens Road Christchurch Dorset BH23 3HH

Telephone: 01202 488142

E Mail: office@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk

Head teacher: Mr Pope

March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Tuesday 30th April** the children in Year 1 will be visiting Avon Heath Country Park as part of our "English Country Garden" topic. We will be leaving at 9.10am straight after register and aim to be back by 3.00pm.

We have a very exciting day planned! We will be going on a mini beast safari with a ranger, going on a nature trail and spending time in the play area and having a picnic on the green.

We are asking for a donation of **£5.00** per child to help towards the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go. The cost of the coach has been paid for with the money raised from "Friends".

The children need to wear casual clothes with a school cardigan/school jumper and suitable footwear for walking and exploring! Depending on the weather, please provide your child with a sun hat and apply sun cream before arriving to school in the morning.

Please ensure you bring to school a named water bottle, as we will be taking these with us and our fruit snacks. If you have already ordered a hot lunch for your child on that day then they will receive a substitute packed lunch, otherwise please provide a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. Please remember in order to keep our children safe, we have a no nuts policy. Please can we ask that you do not provide any sweets/fizzy drinks.

Many thanks for your continued support,

YEAR 1 VISIT TO Avon Heath Country Park.

Year 1 Team

Name of Parent/Carer (Please print)-----